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REPORT SUMMARY
To consider any issues arising from the meeting of the Epsom and Walton Downs 
Consultative Committee held on 18 September 2017.

1 Items for the attention of the Conservators

1.1 The Minutes from the meeting of Epsom and Walton Downs Consultative 
Committee held on 18 September 2017 are attached as the Annexe to this 
report. The following issues discussed by the Consultative Committee are 
highlighted for the attention of the Conservators:

 Minute No. 6 c,d,e,g,h)  – Works to hack rides and vegetation on the 
Downs. The works listed were considered by the Committee. A responses 
to each item is detailed in the Minutes.

 Minute No.6 f) – Notice to hack riders of the poor state of the hack 
sand track. The Chairman informed the Committee that she would suggest 
to the Conservators that they write to local stables to inform hack riders of 
the poor state of the track.

 Minute No.7 – Condition of concrete posts adjacent to the racecourse 
track. It was noted that the Streetcare Manager would look into this matter 
and identify who was responsible for their maintenance.

 Minute No. 8 – Dates of meetings in 2018. The Committee will meet on 
12 March and 17 September 2018. 


